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ADVENTURE
DAY 2025 

A day full of
love
laughter and
acceptance
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LimbBo Adventure Day 2025 -

Our 7  Adventure Dayth

As in the previous 4 years, Adventure

Day 2025 was held at Cawthorne

Cricket Club. The day was a joyous

occasion with old friends meeting

up and new friendships made. It was

a day where parents could ‘breathe’

- no scanning around to see if

anyone was staring, just acceptance

and the chance for our children to

be themselves. We had 128 limb

Different children attending with

their siblings and families.

The quotations throughout this

magazine are from families who

attended Adventure Day 2025

‘V’ absolutely loved
it and I was so
proud seeing her
toddling around in
her leggy without a
care in the world. 3



Our Trustees and Youth
ambassadors were pleased to
welcome almost 700 people to
Our 7  Adventure  Day on
Thursday 7  August 2025 at
Cawthorne cricket club
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Team
LimbBo

We couldn’t run this event without the amazing group of volunteers who
support us all year round both by fundraising and raising awareness.
We certainly couldn’t put on an event of this size without the stalwarts who
turn up every year to help us set up - everything from putting up marquees
to bringing home cooked treats to keep us going.
To the host of volunteers who help us run the day itself - we can’t thank you
enough! Cooking burgers, sorting car parking, pushing a huge climbing wall
down a   narrow windy track,  hanging up bunting, wearing hot mascot
costumes all day, mopping inflatables following the rain or just keeping the
day on track by talking to families and making everyone feel welcome.

To our LimbBo families who trust us with
your little ones. You might arrive as
strangers but come back every year as
supporters and friends. You know you’ve
found your tribe! Thank you for making
LimbBo the special place it’s become.
It’s the people who make these days so
magical, full of laughter, in jokes and the
annual photo in your LimbBo T shirt .
We really couldn’t do any of this without
your support. 
Thank you xx 4



Everyone dressed
the same, all with
different abilities
and disabilities, all
capable of the same
achievements, all
living their absolute
best life.
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SPONSORED BY
WALKER MORRIS

The art tent is always popular. This year we decorated
wooden photo frames to take home and display our
favourite photo from Adventure Day. This was staffed
and funded by Walker Morris , a legal firm based in
Leeds

ART TENT 
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Another year goes by and another fantastic and humbling LimbBo
Foundation UK Adventure day! We can’t start to describe how proud
we are to support this incredible charity! 🦾
As always it’s never ceases to amaze us how incredible these children
are along with the fundraisers and support network of these families.
Smiles and laughter all round fills our hearts 🧡
These days don’t organise themselves, well done to all involved that
makes them happen and thank you for letting us be part of it! 🌟
Looking forward to next year already 😄
www.bapp.co.uk
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CLIMBING WALL

THE ONE THAT GAVE US
SLEEPLESS NIGHTS... 8



The climbing wall needs more than one page as it was
the one thing (who am I kidding - one of the many
things!) that gave us sleepless nights before Adventure
day
So… a LOT of people asked ....
“Wait… how on earth did you get a climbing wall down that
drive?!”
Now, anyone who’s ever driven to Car Park One will know—it’s a
white-knuckle, nail-biting experience just getting in .
For years, every company we asked said, “Nope. Not a chance.”
But then… we unleashed Captain Woody! He sweet-talked a
brave company into giving it a go. They sent their most daring
driver, and with our amazing trustee and volunteers unhooking
the trailer and literally pushing the climbing wall down the
drive… it happened.
Was it worth it? Oh, absolutely. 
A big thank you to DB Entertainment for making the climbing
wall happen. 
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LimbBo
Merchandise
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Another first for Team LimbBo was
our merchandise stall. This was a
great hit and as all profits go straight
to limbBo it added to our funds.
Katie spent days creating many of
these, bags, key rings, pencil case
and is now happy to have her
kitchen table back! Pin  badges were
popular and you could see the
actual models for some of them at
Adventure Day. These will be
available on our website in the near
future.



BUBBLES
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VOLUNTEERS
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‘Today was our first
LimbBo event , it was
absolutely brilliant and 
 my little boy loved it.
Thank you to all the
wonderful volunteers
who have clearly put so
much effort in to make it
happen.’
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LIMBBO AWARDS
Thelma Walton Volunteer Award

Thelma was one of our original
volunteers. She loved LimbBo days and
always volunteered alongside her
grandaughter, Leah. We wanted to
honour her memory and create an
award in her name. This year it was given
to Helena Douglas. She has supported
us at Adventure Days and Camp for
several years. Her main job is
undercover - you will see her alter ego
‘Big Tommy’ throughout this magazine 

Glen Crossland Award

You will see lots of photos of Josh
throught this magazine. He is the
‘Captain’ of our Youth
Ambassadors. The younger
children look up to him and he is a
wonderful role model. As he is off
to University in September we
thought that this was a fitting time
to give him Glenn’s award

Glen was Adam’s friend from his
school days. He had his own creative
company and was one of the first
people to step up and help us when
we started limbBo. He is greatly
missed and this award for kindness is
given in his memory.



VOLUNTEERS
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‘Thank you so much
to all the amazing
people who arranged
such an amazing day
for both children and
adults’



For the second year running we have
had volunteers from the inspirational
charity ‘Never Say Never Foundation’ in
the US. We are grateful to this charity
for welcoming us to Pirate camp and
helping us to support Limb different
Children. 
This brilliant charity was one of the
original supporters of LimbBo and are
always available for advice and support.

We will continue to work with the
Never Say never Foundation and
hopefully will see even more off them
at Adventure Day next year 
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The world is difficult
enough for people to
navigate as it is
without a physical
difference adding to
it. These days allow
hundreds of children
to be free and
without judgement,
always.
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POLAND
SYNDROME
POLAND
SYNDROME

REBEL
BIONICS
REBEL
BIONICS

TODDLERSTODDLERS

CREATURE
ARK
CREATURE
ARK

POLICEPOLICE

18



FOAMFOAM
STORIES
ALIVE
STORIES
ALIVE

KOALAAKOALAAMUSICMUSIC

ARCHERY ARCHERY 
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OPEN BIONICSOPEN BIONICS
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FOOTBALL

ART 

FACE
PAINTING

CRAZY 
GOLF
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DARFIELD
KNITTERS



MimiTENS
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In one of those random happy  accidents that life just throws at you
sometimes, we had a message from  a Canadian based company called
MimiTENS The amazing Anna - Maria was going to be in the UK when
Adventure Day was happening and travelled from London to be with us.
Somethings are just meant to be. She gave away samples to many of our
children and we are really excited about working with her in the future .
More details to follow
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Leah and Joe held a Charity Ball in aid of Team LimbBo,
The Yorkshire Air Ambulance and Midlands Air Ambulance.
Not only did the trustees have an amazing evening (not a
LimbBo T shirt in sight) Leah and Joe raised 9,330.23 for each
charity.  



Amazelab are another of our
original band of supporters. They
willingly give up their time and
expertise for free and have
supported us for several years
now. Leonie and Victoria (British
Glass) helped to create a great
Mini meet for us at YSP during
Science week earlier this year.
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Mini Meet YSP



Fairgrou
nd 

This was the third year of our LimbBo
Fairground. Sourced and created by
Adam and Woody, painted by Katie, it
grows every year. This year saw a new
and improved hook a duck. It’s always a
hit with our children who collect
stamps to exchange for prizes.
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TEAM LIMBBO
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This is only our
second year

attending but it’s
now a permanent
fixture in our year
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It’s so nice for our daughter to be in a
judgement free zone surrounded by lots of
other children that have limb differences too,
the happiness it brings her is idescribable, as
a parent it warms my heart and fills me with
such gratitude!
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OOPS!
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We found it such an
informative day and 
evereyone was so friendly
and open about their
experiences. 
It’s filled us with such hope
and reassurance after a
stressful and worrying 6
weeks.



Leah & Joe Washington-Pugh 32


